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Mt Vetters – Drilling Approvals Received 
 

ASX Release: PRW 
 

 
The directors of Proto Resources & Investments Ltd are pleased to announce that drilling approvals have 
now been received at its Mt Vetters project, WA.  The Company looks forward to commencing its drilling 
work on the project in the second half of July.  Three 300m Reverse Circulation holes are planned. 

We look forward to updating the market further on our Mt Vetters and other projects. 
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Mr Andrew Mortimer       
Chairman and Joint Managing Director     
Proto Resources & Investments Ltd    
Office: +61 (2) 9225 4000       
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